
MESSAGE FROM MR OLNEY, HEAD OF SCHOOL 
  
Dear parents and carers,  

 

I hope this message finds you all in good health.  

 

I want to express my heartfelt appreciation to everyone who attended and supported our 

music concert. It was a resounding success, showcasing the incredible talent and  

dedication of our pupils. The performances were great and showcased our wonderful  

music curriculum brilliantly. I want to extend my gratitude to our talented music teachers 

who have done a fabulous job this year. Thank you for making this event a memorable one.  
 
Looking ahead, I am pleased to promote our pupil work exhibitions - that are scheduled for 

next week. These exhibitions will provide an excellent opportunity for our children to  

showcase their artistic, creative, and intellectual achievements. I invite all parents and 

guardians to join us (if you can), as your presence and support will undoubtedly encourage 

and inspire the children, as they continue to grow and explore their passions.  
 
In addition to the upcoming exhibitions, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you 

about the ongoing efforts of our Parent -Teacher Association (PTA) - The Friends of Bure  

Valley. FOBVS continue to play a crucial role in fostering a strong sense of community and 

supporting various initiatives throughout the school year. I encourage all parents and  

guardians to consider getting involved and next week's School Disco might be a good 

place to start.  
 
Please remember to stay updated with school events and important announcements 

through our school website, newsletters and social media feeds. If you have any questions, 

concerns, or suggestions, please do not hesitate to reach out to our office team. We value 

your input and are committed to working together to create the best educational  

experience for our pupils.  
 

Warm regards,  
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BVS FORTNIGHTLY 
For tn igh t l y  news upda te  f rom Bure  Va l l ey  School  

   ATTENDANCE WATCH 
 

Our target school attendance figure is 97.2%.  

Our current figure isé 94.4% 

Our class of the week is:  BRAZIL with 99% 
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NEWS   

25 HALOS AS @ 7/7/2023 

FRANCE  Emily H, Marcela C -N 

SPAIN  Bruce -Wayne M, Ezel S, Mya F -S 

GREECE     

IRELAND  Max M -W  

JAPAN  Summer M  

50 HALOS AS @ 7/7/2023 

SPAIN  Sophie E, Isaac M      

IRELAND  Thomas R, Phoebe S, Oliver D  , Spike F, Michael VDB, Seb T  

MEXICO     

75 HALOS AS @ 7/7/2023 

FRANCE Sadie G  
KENYA  Ruby R-M 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

UPCOMING DATES 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



TRANSITION FUN 

NEWS   
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BVS CONCERT 

What a great afternoon of music we had on Thursday.   The weather was  

perfect and after lots of preparation, the children put on a fantastic  

performance. Thank you to Mrs Taylor, Ms Barber and Mr Stowell.  
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